Lalitha Narayanan

Head of Centre

Indus International Primary School, Chennai,

Mobile: + 91 9003100419

Email: lalitha.narayanan@indusearlyyears.com



November 2018, Newsletter

Dear Parents,

Season's greetings to you all! It gives me immense pleasure to pen my first communique and connect with you all. I have been spending quality time connecting with the school community starting with the coffee mornings. It has been a couple of weeks of fascinating association with the most amazing cohort of learners, team members and of course all of you dear parents.

The month of December is always the most exciting month of the year as it marks the culmination of a great year and summons the new year. We here at the Indus International Primary School, Chennai, recognize the importance for teachers and parents to work together and be role models for our students. It is when teachers and adults show care towards others that the students will endeavor to do the same. If we, as adults, put into practice our mission, students will become inquirers, they will develop a love of learning and they will learn the skills to become caring life-long learners. Taking a big leap towards this philosophy we are excited about our Christmas Carnival. Please do await our frequent updates for the same.

"At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to a child's success is the positive involvement of parents".

Jane D. Hull

Taking this strong association forward we will be conducting our second PAC meeting to design a learning experience which is fool proof for our learners.

Towards enhancing the learning experience for our students, we are taking them to field trips and the details will be shared with you all. We encourage all our parents to encourage our students to participate in the same. However, we will be watchful of the weather conditions and may cancel trips should there be any concerns.

A splash in the pool is always fun, and we would be having splash pool days for our early year's students. We will be notifying you about the same.

Our Primary year students are gearing up to orient our early year students on our schools' vision through student led assemblies,

"To create global citizens and leaders of tomorrow through the traditional values of love, empathy, discipline, and respect- 21st century citizens who think globally and act locally." They are also getting trained to sing the school song.

Living the Indus value, the upcoming season,

At Home You Can:

- Discuss how different countries usher the new year?
- How we can spread love and empathy to the not so privileged children of the society during this season?

To share our joy of learning follow us on:

https://www.facebook.com/indusearlylearningcentreadyar

in https://www.linkedin.com/in/indus-international-primary-school-78570516a/

iipschennai2012 - https://www.instagram.com/iipschennai2012/?hl=en

https://twitter.com/2012ielc

Warm Regards,

Lalitha Narayanan

Head of Centre

Indus International Primary School, Chennai